
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Licensing Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided 
below. 

Comments were submitted at 15/04/2024 1:34 PM from . 

Application Summary 

Address: 472 Fulham Road London SW6 1BY  

Proposal: Licensing Act - Premises Licence  

Case Officer: Ms Lorna McKenna  

 
Click for further information 

  

Customer Details 

Name:  

Email:  

Address:  

  

Comments Details 

Commenter Type: Neighbour 

Stance: Customer made comments in support of the Licensing Application 

Reasons for comment:  

Comments: 15/04/2024 1:34 PM I thoroughly look forward to the prospect of pub 
competition in the area. I work alongside many pub goers in the 
Fulham area and we're all in the same boat. We work around crowd 
control and security for the Chelsea football games and often stand 
around on the road outside the station. 
  
The area is fantastic and has been for a few years now. The pubs 
have been competitive and affordable with the high-end pubs being a 
little pricier and the working-class chap could grab a pint in the Spoons 
above the station. 
  
Since its departure, we rarely drink in the area, other than the 
occasional pint at my local, The Captain Cook.  
For a pint after work a couple of times a week, you can't go wrong with 
affordable. JD Wetherspoons has always aimed to make social 
gatherings affordable.  



 
This will drive customers into the area making use of the high street, 
somewhere the football fans will flock too, making them easier to 
monitor when we're working alongside the police on crowd control! 
And what a great use of the space?!  
 
Bottom line. We need more affordable restaurants in the area. We 
need simple, pub grub, with a pint that's not a party place, that's not 
going to cost north of £30 for 2 people, and the staffing at JD 
Weatherspoon's will exceed the staffing numbers at the 3 local pubs 
combined. 
  
I look forwad to sitting in a spoons near me soon. 

 




